
 

 

 

Compton Unified School District 

NOTICE OF AUCTION of Surplus Assets 

The Board of Trustees of Compton Unified School District (CUSD) has approved item(s) deemed 
surplus, as such, they will be made available for purchase by public auction. The item(s) will be 
listed for public auction on www.govdeals.com. The date projected for the auction process is 
Monday November 19th, 2018  through Tuesday December 18th, 2018. The item(s) available will 
include, but is not limited to the following: 

 

Ryobi 4- color press     
 

The District reserves the right to extend the auction closing date for any unsold item(s) as 
deemed appropriate. All parties interested in bidding on the surplus item(s) may do so by 
registering on www.govdeals.com and following the account set up instructions found on the 
website. Any questions regarding this notice should be emailed to Michael Bush - Warehouse 
Manager mbush@compton.k12.ca.us. CUSD reserves the right to accept or reject any offers 
received.   
 
Description and auction information regarding this item can be found online at: 
http://www.govdeals.com beginning on or after Monday November 19th, 2018 Type this URL 
into your Internet browser and click on the item description as listed above to learn more about 
an item and to place an online bid for such item(s).  If you have any questions, please email 
Compton Unified School District through the ask seller a question link on the auction page. For 
general questions about this auction, please email: jbrammer@govdeals.com 

About GovDeals. GovDeals works in partnership with state and local public agencies nationwide 
to sell excess or no longer needed surplus items through a proprietary platform. Visit our 
website at www.GovDeals.com to learn more about us.  

 
 


